TRINITY COLLEGE

Hartford, Connecticut

August, 1966

Dear Member of the Class of 1970:

You're truly in store for four memorable years!

Sure, you'll have your share of discouragements. Papers and exams will constantly confront you. Somehow you'll find the endurance to write the papers and study for exams. You'll take on Plato, Kant, and Sartre, write a masterpiece, and receive a gentleman's C on the paper. Regardless, your efforts will always be rewarded.

Or, you'll go out and get your first haircut in three months only to receive a phone call from your hometown sweetheart saying that she has (ahem) a math assignment to do and cannot attend the Junior Prom. Don't worry, Trinity men leave school with more than one address book.

More importantly, your next four years are going to be filled with experiences that would put Hemingway's memoirs to shame. You'll remember your Junior Advisor, who, in rocking chair with pipe in hand, will "light the path(?)". You'll remember Dean Vogel's address given during Freshman Week. The first academic procession. You'll remember the conference you had with your English professor. You'll remember the friendships you made and the good times you had.

Well, one year down, three to go. See you in the fall......Frosh.

Sincerely,

Lloyd J. Kramer, '69

Hoyd Mamer

President, Freshman Executive Council